Living Boldly

News and notes brought to you by the DC Department of Aging and Community Living

Volume 2

Issue 12

A Newsletter for DC Seniors

December 2022



INTERIM DIRECTOR'S MESSAGE

By Jessica Smith, Interim Director DC Department of Aging and Community Living

Happy holidays, seniors!

While it's always true, the holiday season is a reminder of just how important it is to be around the ones we love. Loved ones are often more than just our family and friends — they are our neighbors, our care providers, and new friends we have yet to meet. Many of those same neighbors, care providers and new friends will be at the Mayor's Senior Holiday Celebration! This annual celebration is the perfect place to be surrounded by love, friendship and fellowship. It's the place many of you have made lifelong friendships, got enrolled into programs to help you age the way you choose, reconnected with services you haven't engaged with in a while, and of course danced the afternoon away!

As the Interim Director, I'm particularly excited for this year's celebration. We're going back to the DC Armory and we have so much in store for you. With more than 80 community and government services and a variety of entertainment, this year's celebration will be nothing short of amazing. And if you've never had the experience of hundreds of people lined up cheering and thanking you for coming, I can promise you it's one experience that's unforgettable and not to be missed.

To register, give us a call at 202-727-8955 or visit mayor-bowsers24thannualseniorho.splashthat.com. While vaccinations and masks are not required, we strongly encourage you get to vaccinated and bring your masks. And if you're not fully vaccinated or in need of a booster, we'll have a vaccination clinic on site for your convenience, so be sure to stop by to keep you and your loved ones safe this holiday season.

As we head into the winter season, we're reminded of what this time of year means for some of us. It can be a time that feels lonely and isolated. But I want you know that DACL and the entire District Government are here for you and there's no better time to get connected. To learn about all the activities and events that are available to you, visit us at dacl.dc.gov or call us at 202-724-5626.

See you December 6!

Jessica Smith





Mayor Bowser releases the DC Racial Equity Plan



On November 16, Mayor Muriel Bowser and Amber Hewitt, Director of the Mayor's Office of Racial Equity (ORE), released the District's first-ever Racial Equity Action Plan, a three-year roadmap outlining actions that the District will take to close racial equity gaps and measure progress toward a more equitable DC. Residents can provide feedback on the plan until January 2, 2023. To review the full plan and provide feedback, visit ore.dc.gov/actionplan.

Living Boldly

News and notes brought to you by the IC Department of Aging and Community Living

Living Boldly is published by the Information Office of the DC Department of Aging and Community Living for DC senior residents. Advertising contained in the *Beacon* is not endorsed by the DC Department of Aging and Community Living or by the publisher.

Interim Director Iessica Smith

Editor

DACL External Affairs

Photographer Richard Williams

500 K St. NE, Washington, DC 20002 | (202) 724-5626 | www.dacl.dc.gov



Anything is possible, where everyone has a fair shot.



DC is Hiring!

We are hiring, and we want you to be part of something big ... DC's comeback! Are you up to the challenge of working hard for the residents of Washington DC?

Each day, 37,000 government employees work to move DC forward in education, economic development, health and human services, government operations and public safety.

We have over 200 positions that need to be filled across DC Government! Start your search today.

We have positions in career service, mayoral appointee, police, fire, schools, and many more!

Visit today:

together.dc.gov/jobs

GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA COMURIEL BOWSER, MAYOR



The Department of Public Works' leaf collection service is in full swing! Be sure to check the DPW website to see when DPW will be in your neighborhood, https://dpw.dc.gov/service/leaf-collection.

